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Mr. David S. Rowley DATE
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Ocean Hills, CA 92056
Dear Mr. Rowley:
Thank you for taking the time to wrjte to us regarding the proposed Carlsbad Energy Center.

I have placed your letter in onr files for that licensing proceeding so that all parties to the
proceeding are fully informed about citizens’ concerns.

If you have questions or would like further information about this proceeding or the Energy
Commission’s procedures for considering the licensing of power plants, please contact the
Energy Commission’s Public Advisor, Elena Miller at emiller@energy.state.ca.us,

or (916) 654-4489

Again, thank you for your interest and participation in the licensing process for the Carlsbad
Energy Center.

Sincerely,

o

JA YNE PFANNENSTIEL
Chairman



